



## The International Baccalaureate University Admissions Seminar March 25, 2014 1.00 to 5.30pm

The Japanese Ministry of Education, Culture, Sports, Science and Technology (MEXT) and the International Baccalaureate (IB) are pleased to invite you to a co-hosted one day event for the nation's higher education leadership to learn about important admissions considerations for IB students in Japan. As Japan prepares to introduce the IB Diploma Programme into 200 schools throughout the country, it is critical that the higher education community understand the qualification and its role in preparing students for undergraduate studies.

The venue is conveniently located just minutes walk from Tokyo Station:

## Hitotsubashi Memorial Auditorium @ GAKUJUTSU SOGO Building

2-1-2 Takebashi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo, 101-8430, Japan http://www.nii.ac.jp/about/access/





The day will bring together a mix of high-level university admissions officials and researchers from institutions with considerable experience with the IB:

- Andrew Arida, Associate Registrar, Undergraduate Admissions, The University of British Columbia, Canada
- Yin Ingamells, Regional Manager, Office of admissions, University of Melbourne, Australia
- Karen Kurotsuchi Inkelas, Associate Professor and Director, Center for Advanced Study of Teaching & Learning in Higher Education, University of Virginia, USA
- Yoshihisa Ogi, Kwansei University, Japan
- Nicky Smith, Research Director, ACS International Schools, UK
- Paul Teulon, Director of Admissions, King's College London, UK

## Attendance is free to all university officials in Japan, but RSVP is necessary.

## Please RSVP by March 19 to:

Ms. Shino Asuke 足助志野

c/o Tokyo Gakugei Univ Intl Secondary School 東京学芸大学附属国際中等教育学校shino.asuke@ibo.org; Tel. 03-5905-1326

\*Bento boxes will be provided to all participants for lunch.

Please indicate in your RSVP if you have any special dietary restrictions.

